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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE LATHROP PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEETING FOR FEBRUARY 21, 2018. 
 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Lathrop Planning 

Commission scheduled for Wednesday, February 21, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. 

has been CANCELLED. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission will be held on 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 

390 Towne Centre Dr., Lathrop, CA 

 

This Notice of Cancellation is posted on the bulletin board in front of the 

Council Chambers at City Hall, Community Center, and “J” Street Fire 

Station and available on the City Website: 

http://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/lathrop/listagendas.aspx 

 

 

 

 

Mark Meissner 

Asst. Director of Community Development 

 

 

Notice Date: February 15, 2018  
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